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BY E-MAIL 
 
October 10, 2007 
 
 
Mr. Glen MacDonald 
Senior Advisor, Regulatory Affairs 
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
8th Floor, South Tower 
483 Bay Street 
Toronto, ON  M5G 2P5 
 
Dear Mr. MacDonald: 
 
Re:  Notice of Proposal under Section 81 of the Ontario Energy  

Board Act, 1998 
 Board File Number EB-2007-0732 
 
On August 20, 2007, Hydro One Networks Inc. filed with the Ontario Energy 
Board (the “Board”) a notice of proposal under section 81 of the Ontario Energy 
Board Act, 1998.  The notice of proposal relates to Hydro One Networks Inc.’s 
proposed acquisition of Terrace Bay Superior Wires Inc.  
 
This letter is to inform you that the Board does not intend to issue a notice of 
review of the proposal.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by  
 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
cc: Richard Beare, Terrace Bay Superior Wires Inc. 
 


